
.

*

.
'

,h C:mm:nwrith Edison,

jm Ons Fir:,1 M:tional Plaza. Chicago, lihnois,

hs) Address Reply to. Post Office Box 767.

* ' Chicago, lihnois 60690 -

February 4, 1977
.

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
Directorate of Inspection and
Enforcement - Region III

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Dresden Station Units 1, 2, and 3
IE Inspection Reports 50-10/76-26,

'

50-237/76-27, and 50-24 9/76-29
_

NRC Docket Nos. 50-10/237/249

Reference (a) : J. Allan (NRC) Letter to Byron Lee (CECO)
dated January lo, 1977 - FRC Docket
Nos. 50-10/237/249.

Dear Mr. Kcppler:

Attached is the response to " Enforcement Item" found
in the enclosure to Reference (a).

This is to confirm that Dresdan Unit l's laundry tank
level charts will be retained for one year, and the effluent
releases for the Station from January through June 1976 will
be reviewed and appropriate action will be taken for any errors
revealed.

Neither this response nor the original report contain
proprietary information.

Please address any additional questions on thi c matter
to this office.

Very truly yours,

/ I

R. L. Bol er
Assistant Vice President
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